
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
Friday, 7 December 2018 
 
MEC KAUNDA LAUNCHES FESTIVE SEASON SAFETY PLAN  
 
The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Mxolisi Kaunda will on 
Saturday (8 December) launch the festive season safety plan in Port Shepstone.  
 
During the festive season, KwaZulu-Natal experiences an influx of holiday makers who visits various 
tourism destinations. This is also a period when people visit home to spend quality time with their 
families.  
 
On Wednesday, the provincial government approved the festive season safety plan which seeks to 
ensure that the people of KwaZulu-Natal and visitors are safe during the festive season and beyond.  
  
Details of the launch are as follows: 
 
Date 8 December 2018 
Time 08h00 
Venue:  Port Shepstone 
 
Order of Proceedings: 
 

08h00 Thuma Mina safety walk in Gamalakhe 
09h00 Roadblock N2 South Coast  
10h30 Bhobhoyi Blitz and Tavern visit  
11h30 Shelly Center Blitz 
12h00 St Michaels Blitz  
13h00 Port Edward Taxi Rank Blitz  

 
Ends. 
 
Media contacts:  
Mluleki Mtungwa:  0609741140 / Mluleki.Mtungwa@kzntransport.gov.za  
Kwanele Ncalane: 0728031462 / 0796995755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
   
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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